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Welcome to academic year 2022/23. We hope you and your families had a pleasant sum-
mer break and have stayed safe and well. Following two teacher training days, our staff 

are excited to be welcoming pupils back. Year 1—6 return today, and 
Year R in groups from Thursday.  

This half term our assembly theme is resilience and it will be 
launched today using the story “Shine” by Sarah Asuquo. Through-
out the half term we will be encouraging pupils to be resilient.  

 

Thank you for the support you gave your children with the suggested 
activities during the summer break.  We look forward to sharing the 
whole school newsletter written by pupils and displaying the post-
cards the children wrote and sent to us.    

 

School Uniform  

School uniform is vital as it encourages pupils to take pride and develop a sense of commu-
nity in the school, leading to improved behaviour and concentration , placing a child in a 
‘working mindset’ environment. Pupils are expected to wear a jade sweatshirt with the 
school logo, jade green polo shirt, navy trousers, shorts or skirt with green, navy or white 
tights or socks and plain black, flat shoes with a good sole grip.  Green and white gingham 
dresses are also permitted. Your child’s teacher will confirm when the class are doing PE 
and on these days children are expected to attend school in a white t-shirt, black shorts, 
dark colour trainers and or black, navy or grey tracksuit.  

School Lunches 

Please order your child’s school lunch, via Pupil Asset, a week in advance.  Choices are:  
Week beginning 12th September 2022 (order on Pupil Asset by 5th September 2022) 



Week beginning 19th September 2022 (order on Pupil Asset by 12th September 2022) 

A full menu for the half term is available on the school website. 

COVID 19 

Current guidance is if an adult tests positive for COVID they must self isolate for five 
days and if a child tests positive they must self isolate for three days.  Both must have a 
normal temperature before they return to everyday activities.  

School Streets 

We are continuing to look for volunteer to help our pupils keep safe to and from school.  If 
you can help please contact office-ds@yare-edu..org.uk or schoolstreets@norfolk.gov.uk  

 
 
Monday 5th — Wednesday 7th September — Home visits for new Year R pupils 
Thursday 8th —Thursday 15th September — New Year R start in groups 
Friday 16th September — All of Year R in school 
Thursday 29th September — Year 6 open evening at Thorpe St. Andrew High School 
Wednesday 12th October — Flu vaccinations 
Thursday 13th October — Individual and sibling photos 
Monday 17th – Friday 21st October — Assessment Week 
Friday 21st October — Reception Baseline Assessment deadline 
Monday 24th – Friday 28th October Half term 
Monday 31st October — New lunch menu 
Monday 7th and Wednesday 9th November — Parent teacher consultation evenings 
Friday 2nd December — Remainder of Flu vaccinations 
Monday 12th December — Visiting Pantomime by Norfolk Institute of 
Performing Arts am Monday 12th December — Live Christmas Cele-
bration 2 pm Year 3 and 4 
 

A copy of diary dates for this year is available on the school website.                   

 
 

Caribbean-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                              Sargasso-ds@yare-edu.org.uk      
mediterranean-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                       Caspian-ds@yare-edu.org.uk 
Java-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                                       Coral-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                        
Earle-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                                      Ericson-ds@yare-edu.org.uk          
Jemison-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                                 Columbus-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                        
dagama-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                                  Magellan-ds@yare-edu.org.uk    
Drake-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                                    Frobisher-ds@yare-edu.org.uk                                        


